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[image: image1]Dear Parents 
Last week we practised a fire drill for the first time this year. I am very pleased to say that all the children acted in a very sensible manner and led out to the field quickly. Year 3, all our new members of staff and children in other year groups now understand where they should go when the fire alarm sounds and how we make sure everyone is evacuated from the building safely. An excellent drill from all involved – thank you.  
[image: image2.png]Year 3 have now voted for their class school councillors and the following children have been elected. Congratulations to these children – I am sure they will do a super job of representing their class and putting forward everyone’s views. School Council badges will be given out to all year group’s councillors in next week’s celebration assembly.  
School Council Year 3 
3C

Kyan Batterbee 

Isabel Chapman 

3E
Hannah Chapman

Oscar Gent 
Stars of the Week!  
Congratulations to this week’s Stars – wonderful work and attitudes shown; what brilliant role models we have in our school. 

[image: image3.jpg]6E – Jessica Park
6E – Rowan Pipe
6R – Georgia Tilley 
6R – Bradley Copping 
6S – Ivy Henderson
6S – Lauren Aldous
4G – Lukas Stuknys
4G – Jack Slater 
4P – Reece Pleasance 
4P – Maisey Andrews 
3C – Maia Walker 
3C – Olivia Garvey
3E – Riley Cornish 
3E – Aaliyah Makudo 
Attendance Cup

3E won the attendance cup (for a second week running!) for their attendance last week, which was 100% - Well done!
Golden Book!

The Golden book has started and last week the following children were put into the Golden Book for amazing work that has astonished, astounded and amazed their teachers. Huge congratulations to the following children:

Tom Walker 

Natasza Masternak 

Holly Boyce

Braydon Smith 

Annie Tipple  

Additional Dates for your Diary: 

•
Friday 30th September – Individual and sibling photos.
Peripatetic Music Lessons

The drum teacher (Phil Davison) came into school last week to meet with parents who were interested in organising lessons for their children. These are now set up and will start this week at the organised times. 

This week on Thursday 29th September at 3:15pm I have organised for the keyboard and woodwind teachers to come along after school so that any interested parents can come along, meet them and organise lesson times. Please note that these are lessons that incur fees, as they are private and held outside of lesson time. 
Booking a meeting with Mrs Connelly

If you require a meeting with me please could I ask that you book a time outside of my timetabled teaching hours. I have teaching commitments that start at 9:00am every morning and in order to make sure that I am able to provide the highest quality teaching to my classes I need to make sure I am promptly in the classroom every morning for the children. This makes morning meetings very tricky! I am of course happy to discuss small matters or things that you think may only take a few minutes before lessons start at 9:00am. I am also happy to meet with you at 8:30-9:00am, if a morning time is easier for you to make. Otherwise, if you require longer, I can be available most afternoons and after school. Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 
Prospectus from Sprowston High School – Year 6

We have copies of the Sprowston High School prospectus in school which you are more than welcome to come and collect for your information. We did offer these to year 6 children but I am aware that you may be considering Sprowston High School as an option for next year even if your children are not! 

The high schools in Norwich will all be running their own open evenings/days in the next few weeks. I am given information from some of the high schools but not all. It is easier if you check the schools websites for information and then you can plan to visit the high schools you are interested in finding out more about. The application process for High School places has already begun. We have sent the year 6 children home with letters for you to apply on paper or you can do so online. The round closes on 31/10/2016 this year so please make sure that you have made your applications by this date. 
Uniform 

We now have size 9-10 sweatshirts in stock for those of you who wanted to purchase a new one. Please do come in and ask for one this week.   
[image: image4]TALK HOMEWORK & ‘WOW’ WORDS
Each week we send a Talk Homework activity and ‘Wow’ Words home and we would be very grateful for your support. 

We are trying to help all our children develop excellent speaking and listening skills, which in turn will help them with their writing. “If a child can’t say a sentence then they can’t write it either!”

Please spend at least 10 minutes talking with your child about the questions below;

Are school uniforms a good or bad idea? You may think that they are – why? What positives do school uniforms offer for children? Maybe you disagree and feel school uniforms are a bad idea – explain why and what the alternative would be. Remember you are entitled to your opinion but you must be able to justify it!     
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In Big Talk, we use ‘WOW’ Words to improve our vocabulary and ‘big up’ our sentences to make them more interesting!

Our ‘WOW’ Word this week is; 

attire
(ensemble, outfit, garments, trappings, rig, gear, togs, apparel)

Please encourage your child to use this word,

in the right context, as much as possible.

· The ‘Talk Homework’ and ‘WOW’ words will be set every Monday in the newsletter; children will then share their ‘Talk’ with their class on a Friday afternoon.

· We will encourage the children to use the WOW word throughout the week.

Thank you for your support in helping your child.
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I hope you all have a great week! Please come in and speak to me or your children’s class teachers if you have any worries or concerns. 

Mrs K Connelly. 
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The Nebula Partnership 
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The Nebula Partnership
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